
Community Service Opportunity 

Laurel Elementary School 

 
Is looking for reliable high school students to help with our annual 

 

HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL AND 

 HAUNTED HOUSE!! 

Friday, October 24th 

4:15-8:30pm 

 

Volunteer Meeting Thursday, October 16th 6:00pm 

Laurel Elementary 

 
(Community service hours will be given for attending both, up to 12 hours or possibly more if 

you’d like to help on Wednesday, October 22nd and Thursday, October 23rd with set up!)  

 

Volunteers are needed to help with games, the 

haunted house, set up and clean up.  

Fun Event! 

 
Please contact Mary Taylor MaryTPTA@yahoo.com 207-3755 with any questions 


